
 

 

                                                                       VERY IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT PLEASE READ!!!! 

 

                                                                                                  

                                                   Weather Alert  

  

Dear GIA Parents  

 

As the weather is changing, already upon use this year, snow falling and temperatures dropping there are 

bound to be closings and delays!  There are three (3) ways in finding out whether or not school will be 

closed.  

#1.You can watch the news and verify if there are any school closings  

#2.If you have given us your correct phone numbers, and there hasn’t been any changes to phone 

numbers given to us at the beginning of the school year. You will get an automated phone call. If your 

number isn’t up to date this will prevent you from receiving any phone calls from GIA until a corrected or 

changed number is provided. 

#3.You can also call the school’s main number @ 216-378-9573 and there will be a recording stating 

whether or not we are closed. 

#4. Also when Warrenville Hts schools are closed, we will also be closed  

 

Whether/News Channels to tune into are 3/5/8 

To change your contact info please  

Email Mrs. Kolb @  akolb13@green-ia.com 

 

Please note you will not get a automated phone call if you have not updated your contact info. For it is 

important not only for weather advisories, also if there is an emergency at the school in which your child is 

in need of your assistance. 

Thank you and please keep warm! 

mailto:akolb13@green-ia.com

